December 1, 2022

Professor Sultana N. Nahar, PhD
Department of Astronomy

4001 McPherson Laboratory

140 West 18th Avenue
CAMPUS

Dear Professor Nahar,

It is with great pleasure that I congratulate you on being elected a Fellow of
The World Academy of Sciences. This honor stands as a testament to your
skill as an educator and the remarkable contributions you have made to the
field of science.

Our University is humbled and privileged to learn from and be represented by
a scholar like yourself on the world stage. It is my hope that this experience is
both insightful and gratifying as you begin this new venture in your esteemed

carcer.

Congratulations, again, on this remarkable accomplishment and best wishes in
your future endeavors.

Sincerely yours,
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